
 
 
 
 
 
July 9, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Davidson, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work and dedication 
with the Christmas in July Program. I have been attending the event for the past 5 years 
and have always seen it getting better and better. Most of the time families are stretched 
for money to meet basic necessities of life and do not have the means to purchase 
clothing and school supplies for the children. The backpacks with basic supplies given 
out to the children at the event are a tremendous help. Bright smiles on the children’s and 
parents’ faces when they receive their back packs always means a lot to me and makes 
me feel proud of being part of the outreach.  
 
The event itself is filled with activities for the children and the parents receive important 
information regarding the care and safety of their children. This information is vital to the 
well being of the homeless community and helps the clients in sustainable recovery. After 
lunch the Sunrise Police Department puts on a tremendous show with their K-9 dogs 
which the children thoroughly enjoy.  
 
Thus, I look forward to the event this year and many more to come in the future.  Thank 
you for all of your committee’s hard work in organizing such a wonderful event.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Shirley Favali, CAC, CM 
Broward Outreach Center (North) 
 
 
 
 


